
 

September 2024 
 
Dear Student 
 

 
Continuation of the Student Bursary Award 

 
I am writing to inform you that per new Government Guidance, a student bursary can continue into Year 
13, once you have signed a statement to confirm that your household income related circumstances 
remain the same to those declared on your Bursary Application, completed in September 2023. 
 
If you require confirmation of what was declared at that time, please email: finance@rainford.org.uk 
   
If your household circumstances remain the same, please sign the statement below and return this to the 
Finance Office 
 
STATEMENT 
 
I declare that my household income related circumstances remain the same to those that were previously 
declared on the Student Bursary Application for the academic school year 2023-24.  
 
Student Name: ………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent’s Signature: ………………………………………………………… 
 
Date: ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
If your circumstances have changed to those that were previously declared, please ask the student to 
contact the Sixth Form Student Service desk, to obtain a new application form, for you to complete. 
 
Please be advised that the information that you provide will be verified and you will be liable should it be 
determined that the information provided is incorrect. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Carrie Andrews 
Finance Officer 

mailto:finance@rainford.org.uk

